Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida Gulf Coast University
Correction to Request for Proposal for Professional Services

In regards to Notice published on July 23, 2018, Volume 44, Issue 142, “RFP for Continuing Services Small Project” a correction was made to the Professional Qualifications Supplements (PQS) link.  Please use the following link to access this document: http://www.fgcu.edu/facilities/professionalsupplements.html
Additional questions may be emailed to jgreenhoe@fgcu.edu or via mail at 10501 FGCU Blvd. South, Fort Myers, Florida 33965-6565.
